
TOGETHER IN SERVICE PROJECT
OF PW DENVER

Funds are needed for the on-going project of building
 a women's training center in Bulawayo, Zimbabwe. 

The center began with a grant from 
Presbyterian Women Churchwide (USA).

This center will serve as a gathering 
place for women of the country.

Currently, they have no indoor place
to stay when they gather for national

meetings or  job training, etc. 

For more information, contact
Moderator Starr Hildebrand at 
starrhildebra@centurylink.net 

or  303-420-4186


